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1. Purpose of Presenting the Report and Decisions Required 

1.1 Every three years the Community Safety Partnership (CSP) Board are required to 
refresh the Community Safety Plan in line with the Crime and Disorder Strategic 
Assessment. The annual Crime and Disorder Strategic Assessment should inform 
the plan and set out the activities to address the strategic priorities and improving 
community safety within the Borough.  

1.2 The purpose of the plan is to outline the aims and overarching priorities of the 
Community Safety Partnership for the next three years at a strategic level. The plan 
is required to be signed off by the Community Safety Partnership. Once agreed by 
the Partnership the plan will be taken to Corporate Strategy Group and Cabinet for 
sign off. Once the plan has been signed off it will be published into the public 
domain to keep residents informed of the aims and priorities of the Community 
Safety Partnership for the years ahead.  

2. Recommendation(s) 

 
2.1 The Community Safety Partnership Board is recommended to review the content of 

the Community Safety Plan. 
 

2.2 Board members are recommended to provide final feedback on the plan within a 
two-week timescale. 

 
2.3 Board members are recommended to consider if there are recommendations for 

further work which arise the plan.   

List of Appendices:   

  Appendix A: DRAFT Community Safety Plan (To be tabled) 
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